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Southeast Tech 

Southeast Tech Foundation Director Search Update Report 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

Purpose: 

To provide the School Board with an update on the Southeast Tech Foundation Director Search.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

With the resignation of Southeast Tech Foundation Director, Chellee Unruh, the Southeast Tech 

Foundation Board has requested that Southeast Tech conduct a national search to find her replacement. 

A search committee comprised of Foundation Board members and Southeast Tech personnel has 

updated and revised the position description and we are publishing the vacancy notice to begin the 

search process.  We intend to have the search process completed and a new Foundation Director 

selected by May, 2019.  

 

Administrative Recommendation to School Board: 

Acknowledge the Southeast Tech Foundation Director Search Update Report.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


